OPENING OF THE DEPARTMENT's
LABOUR CENTRES

On 8 June 2020, labour centres will open primarily to assist clients with queries and applications
for normal UIF benefits as well as Covid-19 TERS benefit queries.

The Department encourages the use of their online services for clients to be serviced remotely
and avoid over-crowding as well as the spread of the Covid-19 virus.

Clients should please note, aregister must be maintained to capture details of all clients entering
the building, their contact numbers and physical addresses. During this Covid-19 period, it is
critical to have these details in order to conduct contact tracing, should the need arise.

The client service centres:

Will be re-configured to ensure social distancing

All clients must wear masks as they enter the premises to be served,

Queueing should adhere to the 1.5-metre social distancing protocol — which will
be clearly marked on the floor

All points of entry into the buildings will have hand sanitiser, disposable towels,
waste bins and digital non-contact thermometers.
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